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What's New?

Happy Spring!Happy Spring!

As time springs forward, we're
springing into action here at the
food bank, preparing for all our
spring and summer events. It has
been challenging to continue
navigating the supply chain
problems, pandemic, and rising
prices, but we are so thankful for
our community and fellow 
 nonprofit organizations who have
partnered with us in this time. 

When I took my morning walk today, I heard the sweet
chirping of birds and smelled the fresh aroma of new
growth. Spring is officially here! As beautiful as the snow
was this year, I think all of us are ready to see the green
and pink of spring, start our gardens, and prepare for
fishing! With the weather changing, it's hard not to
notice how the world is changing as well. In these
uncertain times of the continuing pandemic, rising
prices, and conflict over seas, I am so humbled to see
how our community is pulling together. Without your
continued support, we would not be able to help our
neighbors. Thank you for all you do!

Each day, we work hard to feed our neighbors on the
Kenai Peninsula, and look forward to seeing the smiles
on their faces and hope in their eyes for better days
ahead. Please know that your support is indispensable
to our mission, and the food bank staff, board, and
volunteers never take this amazing community for
granted. Your continued support, partnership, and
encouragement in caring for our neighbors is an
incredible gift that makes living on the Kenai
Peninsula the best place on earth. Thank you!

Raffle Tickets      For Sale Now

Spring 
Festival                 June 17

Food Bank 
in the Park           July 21

Soup Supper       August 20

Hunger 
Auction 
Month                    September

It's Scary 
to be
Hungry                   October 1

Morganette sortingMorganette sorting
spring veggiesspring veggies


